
A Notice from: 
Colleen M. Williams 

Region 4 Public Involvement Coordinator 

 

 

The bridge carrying Galloway Road over 

the Erie Canal in the Town of Palmyra, 

Wayne County is now posted for a 

maximum weight of 14 tons. It had been 

posted for 18 tons. This posting is being 

put in place following a recent inspection 

and engineering analysis that revealed the 

bridge can no longer safely carry heavier 

traffic in its current condition.   


